SENCO

SPENCE ENERGY COMPANY 381 Two Energy Square / 4849 Greenville Avenue / Dallas, Texas 75206 / (214) 739-0027

L. O. SPENCE
PRESIDENT

ROBERT B. MILLER
LAND MANAGER

February 24, 1988

Mr. Jerry Sexton

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept.
0il Conservation Division

Hobbs District Office

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Re: Kellahin 14 State #1 Well
Section 14, T9S, R32E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton:

We are in receipt of your letter dated February 3, 1988 regarding the above
referenced well.

We request that this notice of intention to plug well back, perforate and test
the Abo formation be cancelled. Thank you for your assistance.

Yours truly,

ST e

Judy L4 Evans
/JrpoYAte Secretary
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